From: Rebecca Lasley

To: Sen. David Wilson
Subject: Vote NO on SB 24
Date: Monday, March 20, 2023 7:16:49 PM

Dear Senator Wilson:

The problem with this bill is that it authorizes the usual “authorities” who will create mental
health training full of psychiatric ideals of chemical imbalance in the brain and psychiatric
labels and use these to “educate” all school aged youth of the symptoms of being mentally ill
and when to seek treatment. All without parent input.

Behavior is not a disease and the problems people face are not solved by taking mind altering
drugs. No objective medical test exists to show anything is wrong with the brains of our
youth.

Vote NO on SB 24
Kind Regards,

Rebecca Lasley
Eagle River, AK
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